From left — Jim Malone, Ronnie Kirkman, Peter Spurging.

STAFF — TAMS Anchorage

From left — Bill Bunselmeyer, Edna Byers, Ross Fenton.

Absent: Pam Fenton.

Below (from left) — William E. Bunselmeyer, Mayor Sullivan,

Austin E. Brant Jr., William McK inney and Fhilip Perdichizzi.

Left: Three different port operations at Anchorage Marine
Terminal: roll-on/roli-off ship, container ship and general
cargo ship.

Top — Philip Perdichizzi presents a display
panel of the prize-winning project to
Mayor Sullivan,

Bottom — E. Erwin Davis presents the
Grand Conceptor Award certificate to
Mavyor Sullivan.

AWARD PRESENTATION

At a reception and dinner held on May 27, 1976 at the
Anchorage Westwood Hotel, E. Erwin Davis, Director of the
Department of Transportation of the Municipality of
Anchorage, presented the Grand Conceptor Award certificate
to the Mayor of Anchorage, George M. Sullivan.

Attending the dinner were the Chairman of the Port
Commission, Arne Michaelsen, and members of the com-
mission; members of the Anchorage Assembly; representatives
of the Chamber of Commerce, Municipal and State agencies,
the Air Force, the Corps of Engineers and the Coast Guard;
and the contractors involved in the Anchorage Marine
Terminal project. Ted Stevens, U.S. Senator from Alaska,
Doug Weiford, Anchorage Municipality Manager, and

William McKinney, Port Director, also attended.

Representing TAMS were Austin E. Brant Jr., Executive Vice
President, and Philip Perdichizzi, Vice President of Tippetts-
Abbett-McCarthy-Stratton, P.C. (Alaska), Tetsu Yasuda,
Project Engineer, William S. Bunselmeyer, Resident Manager,
Ross Fenton, Edna Byers, and Pamela Fenton. TAMS
Consultant George T. Treadwell, who retired from TAMS in
1973 after more than 20 years of association with port
development at Anchorage, was also present.
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